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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

March 15, 2017 

  

 

Cheryl Mikel 

Love In Action, LLC 

4550 Helmo Pl N 

Oakdale MN 55128 

 

VIA EMAIL:  cherylannmikel222@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 605 Como Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Mikel: 

 

This is to confirm that at the March 14th Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative 

Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, April 4, 

2017 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  There will be a follow-up inspection with 

Supervisors Angie Wiese and AJ Neis to gather more information about the fire alarm system, its 

fire separation, spaces that don’t have detection, etc. for further discussion at the next hearing.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 James Perucca 

 Charles Bethel, charleseugenebethel@gmail.com 

 Maria Snider, maria.rose.mikel@gmail.com 
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